
 
 

 
 
         

                                       
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Introduction…  For 
being the shortest 
month of the year, it 
seemed like February 
lasted forever! And we 
only had 2 weeks of 
school because the 
month started with 
winter break! It was 
great to get back to 
school and to get back 
to normal teaching. 
 
In English Language, 
we read “Nate the 
Great” together in 
class. I was very 
impressed with how 
well the students were 
able to read the book 
out loud! At the end of 
each section we read, 
we wrote a summary of 
the section together to 
help us remember the 
important details. We 
also got back in to the 
routine of spelling 
lessons and quizzes! We 
continue to practice 
reading at individual 
levels and pace with 

kidsa-z.com each 
Tuesday. We have also 
been practicing for the 
spelling bee!  
 
In Mathematics, we 
started learning about 
the money of Canada. 
A couple of coins have 
unique names: loonie 
and toonie! 
 
In Social Studies, we 
learned about 
landforms. 
 
In Science, we started a 
unit on insects. We 
learned that all insects 
have 6 legs, 3 body 
parts, antennae, and 
an exoskeleton. 
 
In Art, we colored a Piet 
Mondrian abstract and 
drew and colored a 
grasshopper. 

Happy February!  
   

Ms. Sue 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

2 March – Spelling Bee – 
class competition 

9 March – Spelling Bee – 
school finals 

11 March – Math Day 
17 March – Saint Patrick’s 

Day 
21 March – First day of 

Spring 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


